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Tuesday 10th December 2024 

News for Class 4JC 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well! We are very excited to share the news with you that Miss 

Cadwallader is expecting her second child in April next year!  

Miss Cadwallader is planning to go on maternity leave in March. We will provide further details of the 

exact date and who will be looking after class 4JC in due course. We will endeavor to update 

yourselves and the children well ahead of time in order to prepare for a smooth transition. 

We are sure that you would like to join us in wishing Miss Cadwallader and her family a huge 

congratulations! 

 

With kind regards, 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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